
Embassy of India 
Lima 

 
No. LIM/PROP/866/1/2024                                                                                         28.11.2024 
 

Notice inviting tender for renovation work at the Embassy of India. 
 

The Embassy of India invites quotations from reputed contractors / firms for the 
renovation works (Painting, flooring, electrical and Plumbing etc) at the Embassy of India 
located at Av. Salverry 3006, San Isidro Lima -15076. Representative of your company may visit 
Embassy premises to assess the exact work requirements. 
 
2. The quotation should be inclusive of all necessary expenditures such as taxes etc. 
 
3. Interested contractors / firm may inspect the aforementioned premises before 
submitting the quotation. The Embassy may be contacted at oficina.lima@mea.gov.in. The 
quotation should reach the embassy in sealed covers latest by 29.12.2024.  
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